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The Department of Energy developed Energy Savings Performance Contracts (ESPC) to allow agencies to finance energy conservation projects.  The savings from these energy efficient projects can be applied to cover the installment payments of the equipment.

GSA's Pacific Rim Region used this concept, which had primarily been used in energy retrofit projects, for the new Evo DeConcini Federal Building and U.S. Courthouse in Tucson, AZ.  In addition to the general contractor, who is responsible for the overall construction of the facility, the Region hired an ESPC contractor who is installing certain building mechanical systems.  After the facility is constructed, the ESPC contractor will operate and maintain these mechanical systems on a long-term basis.  The government pays the ESPC contractor for operation and maintenance of these mechanical systems.  In addition, the government pays for, on an installment basis, the mechanical systems.  This contract is an example of how Federal agencies can apply ESPC contracts to new construction projects.

For further information, contact Mr. Mark Levi at 415-522-3374
